

London Taxi Association

July 14, 2014

Orest Katolyk, Manager of Licencing City of London

Dear Mr. Katolyk:

The London Taxi Association and its members request a fare increase to offset the increasing operating expenses facing all drivers and owners. The last fare increase was in 2008, with a slight adjustment to reflect the change from GST to HST in 2010.

We would like the flag amount increased from \$3.50 to \$4.50, to be effective on or before September 1, 2014. As well, we would ask that limousine base fare be appropriately increased to maintain the differentiation between the two services.

Yours Truly

Jason Kukurudziak
President, London Taxi Association
jason@londontaxiassociation.ca
519-630-9066

cc:Barb Westlake-Power, Legal and Corporate Services Councillor M. Brown, Chair, Community and Protective Services Committe